
William R . Fisher, M . D . 
Suite 265 - C Doctors Building 
490 Peachtree Street, N . E . · 
Atlant , Georgia 30308 

Dear Dr. Fisher: 

July 3, 1967 

This will acknowledge receipt of a copy of your 
letter ent to Chief Jenkins concerning use of 
the "taxi lane" at the Atlanta Stadium. 

May l as u.re you that h will give your request 
every con ider tion. 

With appreciation for your bringing this matter 
to my ttention, l am 

lAJr:eo 

Sincerely, 

Ivan All n, Jr. 
Mayor 
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